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Visit to UzExpoCentre
On March 15, the students of Group 308 of the specialty of MWR paid a visit to the 14th International
Agricultural Exhibition in UzExpoCenre with their supervisor, the docent of the department of Hydraulics
and Hydroinformatics K.T.Rakhimov.  

The students  were  acquainted with  the latest  technologies  and techniques  used in  agriculture.  The
participants asked questions about interesting aspects. Most importantly, the students returned with great
impressions from the exhibition. They said that they had the intention to participate in such exhibitions in
the future.

R.Jumaniyozov, the press secretary of the institute


